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Dear Valued Member,
In response to your comments and phone calls, PARKER WSC has continued to find ways to serve you better and reduce costs. Your new bill format will arrive in the mail between 7/25-7/27-2023. We will be offering an online view/pay bill portal. 
You may make a one-time payment without registering or register to take advantage of all the features the portal has to offer. While your account number will remain the same, you will need to set up a new username, you may use an email address, and password to protect your information. 
Enroll in paperless billing and we’ll notify you by email, or text if you prefer, when your bill is available to view online. Take it one step further and opt to sign up for AutoPay! Your bill will be paid on time, every time. A service fee will be incurred when an online payment is processed.  
Once registered, you will be able to select how to receive any utility related notifications, including emergencies. You may also contact customer service from your portal, it’s that simple!
It’s easy to register: https://pay.waterbill.com/login-parker-wsc-tx  or go to our website.
Please note that if you are already registered online and set up for Auto pay you will have to set up a new account with the link above. Your previous online account will not pull for the bill that is due August 10th, 2023.




							Thanks,

Parker WSC
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